From: Rowley, Stephen
Sent: 13 December 2012 08:37
To: Paul C
Cc: Hodkinson, Graham R.; Jones, David N. (Social Services QAU)
Subject: RE: FoI request

Dear Paul

I thought I had already replied to your email, I do apologise as that was clearly not the case.

I have spoken to Rob Vickers and he confirmed that his organization had no trading name as he was a sole trader.  He also confirmed that he made no declarations regarding prior associations with Wirral Council.

I hope this is of use to you.  

I would say that I am leaving the employment of Wirral Council next week so if you have any follow up or other DASS related issues please send any emails to Graham Hodkinson copied to David Jones (davidjones2@wirral.gov.uk) in that way your requests will be picked up.

Kind regards

Stephen Rowley
Wirral Council
Department of Adult Social Services
Head of Finance and Performance Branch
Phone 0151 666 3662 Mobile 07786816967
E-mail stephenrowley@wirral.gov.uk 
Visit our website: www.wirral.gov.uk
Five ways to add years to your life:   
Connect · Be Active · Take Notice · Keep Learning · Give  
Protect the environment and save trees - only print out if absolutely necessary 
